
From: Peterson, Dana M.
To: "Diane Hoelzer"
Subject: RE: Country Club Plaza III hydrology Submittal
Date: Monday, July 01, 2019 2:27:38 PM

Good Afternoon Diane-
I will close this submittal (email-no) so the fee will be waived when you resubmit for permanent C.O.
Please bring a copy of this email to receive the waived fee.
 
Please ensure all pending items stated in the certification paragraph are constructed/certified. Also
ensure the Pond 1 modifications, as-built volume, and as-built grades are shown on the certification.
v/r,
Dana

DANA PETERSON, P.E, CFM
senior engineer, hydrology section
o 505.924.3695
e dpeterson@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
 
 
 

From: Diane Hoelzer [mailto:diane@goodwinengineers.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 11:59 AM
To: Peterson, Dana M.
Subject: Country Club Plaza III hydrology Submittal
 
Dana,
 
Our office made a submittal to hydrology for the above referenced project for a temp
CO.
I just found out that it is likely we cannot get a temp CO for this project.
I was not aware of this until this morning.
So we already paid for this submittal that cant be accepted.
If this is the case, can you waive another fee for the final CO request that will be
coming in shortly?
 
Thank you,               
 
Diane Hoelzer, PE
MARK GOODWIN & ASSOCIATES, PA
9016 Washington NE
diane@goodwinengineers.com
(505) 828-2200
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